
November 5, 2017  

Twenty-Second Sunday after Pentecost 

Union Cross Moravian Church 
“A Christian Family seeking to reflect God’s Love” 

Chimes 
Brayden Greene 

Call to Worship 
Roger Johnson 

Welcome and Announcements 

Page 37 
Liturgy for Discipleship 

Pastoral Prayer 

Sharing our Gifts with the Lord 

Offertory Hymn 

Celtic Laud - Courtney 

Hymn 747 

O for a Closer Walk with God 

Sermon- Rev. Russ Williams 
“Veteran of Faith” 

Sermon Text: Genesis 5:21-24; Hebrews 11:5 

 Hymn 752 
Stand Up, Stand Up for Jesus 

Blessing of the Veterans 

Moravian Blessing  

 

 

Pastor: Rev. Russell Williams  Organist/Pianist: Janice Reich 
Choir Director: Phyllis Long  Alice Linville 



Today 

  8:00  AM Praise Team Rehearsal 

  9:00  AM Contemporary Worship Service 

  9:45  AM Sunday School Opening 

10:00  AM Sunday School Class 

11:00  AM Worship Service 

Veterans Potluck Luncheon 

Confirmation Class 

Monday 

   7:00 PM Board of Elders Meeting 

Tuesday 

   9:45 AM Women’s Circle #3 

   7:00 PM Women’s Circle #1 & #2 

Wednesday 

 10:00 AM Women’s Bible Study 

   7:00 PM Adult Choir Practice  

Friday 

Laurel Ridge  Church Retreat 10-12 

  

The flowers this week are given in honor of our 
Veterans. 

 
Christian love and sympathy is extended to Dot 

Tucker and her family on the loss of Dot’s brother, 
Vernon Elvis Jennings, Jr., who entered into the 
more immediate presence of his Lord and Savior 

on October 31, 2017. 

Announcements 

The Penny Campaign-is Samaritan Ministries 
signature community event, which has raised 
money to feed and house people in need for over 
20 years. The Penny Campaign kicks off in 
October when the call goes out to schools, 
churches, clubs and organizations to collect 
money. From October to December, you’ll see our 
black kettle collecting change, bills and checks in 

Today 

Sunday School 
Opening 

Dwight Deal 

Infant Nursery 
Frances Brown 

Dee McGee 

Preschool Nursery  
Jennifer and Jesse 

Smith 

Custodial Check 
Lisa Willard 
Cindy Pruitt 

Greeters-Narthex 
Jane and Buddy 

Lawrence 

Greeter Vestibule 
Sarah Draper 

Ushers for 
November 
Dave Kapp 

Randy Knox 

Next Sunday 

Sunday School 
Opening 

Paige Deal 

Infant Nursery 
No Nursery 

Preschool Nursery  
No Nursery 

Custodial Check 
Cindy Pruitt 

Dan Johnson 

Greeters-Narthex 
Jane and Buddy 

Lawrence 

Greeter-Vestibule 
Sarah Draper 

Ushers for 
December 

Doug Vaughn 
Terry Tucker 

 



the fellowship hall. In 2016, the Penny Campaign of Winston-Salem 
raised $56,925.  

Church Nurseries- If you would like to be added or removed from the 
nursery roll for 2018, please let the church office know. We are looking 
for people that enjoy children and would be willing to serve about an 
hour in the nursery every 6 weeks. 

Building Fund fundraiser- In the fellowship hall we have some 
beautiful crystals for sale.  They are 3 dimensional etchings of the 
Moravian Lovefeast embedded in crystal for $50.   

The Daily Texts- are available for pickup.  If you ordered the 2018 daily 
text you can pick them up in the fellowship hall. If you have not paid for 
yours, please make a check out to UCMC and note that it’s for the daily 
text in the memo section of the check.  

On Sunday December 5th we will have a church Christmas party with 
games, prizes, Santa Claus and goodies in the fellowship hall at 5pm. 
Isn’t it nice to play, as well as worship, with your Christian brothers and 
sisters!   

 Prayer Request Updates  

Please Add: Barbara Padre, a friend of Barbara Undseth’s, who 
has lung cancer. 

Stan Lyerly, a member of the cleaning company that 
cleans our church, who had a stroke. 

Jessie Lindsey, a friend of Carol Harp, who also had 
a stroke. 

Linda Nelson, who is having some medical issues. 
 

Please Remove: Butch and Kenny Ballard, Bobbie Reid’s 
brothers. Kenny recently had surgery for Parkinson’s 
disease. He is now able to move much better. 

Ongoing prayer requests can be found in the Church Newsletter. 

Any prayer requests or updates can be submitted either by 

email (ucmc@unioncrossmoravian.org) or by contacting the church 

office (336-769-2411).  

mailto:ucmc@unioncrossmoravian.org


 
Looking Forward 

Nov. 10 Church Retreat at Laurel Ridge 
Nov. 13 Board of Trustee’s Meeting 7 PM 
 Girl Sout Meeting 6:30 PM 
Nov. 20 RCC Meeting at INE 7 PM 
Nov. 21   Thanksgiving Lovefeast at 7 PM 
Nov. 23 Thanksgiving Day-Church Office will be closed 
Nov. 24 Church Office Closed 
Nov. 26 Communion 11 AM 
Nov. 27 Girl Scouts Meeting 6:30 PM 
Nov. 29 Adult Choir Practice 7 PM 
Dec.  3 Men’s Fellowship Breakfast at C&H in Kernersville 8 AM 
 Church Christmas Party 5 PM in the fellowship hall 
Dec.  4 Joint Board Meeting and Supper at 6 PM 
Dec.  5 Women’s Circle Meeting 9:45 AM and 7 PM 
 Baptist Star Lighting Ceremony at 5:45 PM 
Dec. 10  Christmas Cantata 
 

 
 

 

Pastor’s Office 336-986-9406 

Dee McGee, Secretary: 336-769-2411; 

The Secretarial hours are from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., M-F 

Visit our Web Site at www.unioncross.org 

Watchword for the Week is from Psalm 43:3 

O send out your light and your truth; let them lead me.  

 

Our Generosity of Time and Treasures 

Attendance 10/22/2017  Last Week’s Offering 
$6439 

Building Fund: $4965 
Praise Service 18 10/22 $2565 
Sunday School 70 10/15 $3078 
11 AM Worship Service 136 10/08 $3003 
  10/01 $6250 
    
    

 

http://www.unioncross.org/

